Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 4:11 PM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-02-21

First Name: Paul

Last Name: Graeber

Title: NA

Organization: self

pciess: I
City: Spicewood

State: TEXAS

Zipcode

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

Any new map should fairly represent the voting patterns of Texas. Texas is expected to receive three new Congressional
Districts. In representing the voting patterns of Texas it is important to remember that every statewide elected official is
Republican. Allocating these new Congressional Districts to Democratic seats on the basis of race is neither
Constitutional nor representative of the voting patterns of Texans.





